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June 6, 2022 
 
 
 
To:  Effected Area Residents 
 
I have been contacted by a neighbour requesting an “All Way Stop Sign” at the intersection of 
Siddal and Niece Road ( East side of the river near Port Maitland).                                                      
 
In the past, this intersection did not meet the criteria for an all way stop.  Council has recently 

changed this policy.  Now, with the local Councillor approval, and, 75% of resident’s approval 

that live within 250 metres of the intersection, this can be implemented. 

 

Please contact myself via text, telephone call or email at the contact information below by June 

10, 2022 to advise if you are in favour or have objections to the proposed change. 

 

Please stay safe and healthy, 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Rob Shirton 

Ward 5 Councillor 

(905)515-8934 

rshirton@haldimandcounty.on.ca 
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